
 

NEW PROCUREMENT CARD EXPENSE EMAIL 

 

Greetings, 

Procurement Card users may have noticed an email from “OracleExpenses” with the subject line 
"Action Required: Review and Submit Your Latest Corporate Card Expenses". This is a new email 
notification to alert employees when their procurement card (corporate card) charges are 
available in the expenses module and ready for processing. 

 

Thank you, 

The WyoCloud Team 

Contact Information  

The WyoCloud Team: 
WyoCloud@uwyo.edu 
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 
WyoCloud Feedback Ticket 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
WyoCloud-Help@uwyo.edu 
307-766-4357, Option #1 
WyoCloud Support Ticket 
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